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Circular Letter No. F60/04 

 
 

Commencement of 
Vocational Education (Amendment) Act, 2001 

 
Dear Chief Executive Officer, 
 

Please find attached copy of Vocational Education (Amendment) Act 2001 (Commencement) 

(No. 2) Order 2004 and copy of Composition of Vocational Education Committee Regulations 

2004.  

Should you wish to access additional copies, they may be purchased from Government 
Publications Office, or accessed from the Department’s website. (www.education.ie) 
 
This Circular Letter should be circulated in the normal way. 
 
Any queries regarding the implementation of this Circular Letter should be addressed to the 
undersigned, Noreen Bevans or Oliver Hughes in Tullamore. (Tel: 0506-24336, Fax: 0506-
25347). 
 

 
J Kelly 
Post Primary 
(e-mail) Jerome_Kelly@education.gov.ie  
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